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March 28, 2016 

 
 
 

• Call to order by President Pat Martin at 4:00 pm 

• No quorum present - only 24 members present 

• Approval of minutes of 2/1/2016 without reading 

• Treasurer's report - Marv Tjalma reports $14,000 in our account 

• Membership status - Ray Dorfman reports158 members 

• Member/Guest Tournament update - Ed Warman reports 38 teams, 140 dinner guests and all 
is going well.  5 $100 gift cards will be given away at the dinner 

• Handicap Chairman Ken Smooke reports 45% compliance with scorecards.  He reminds all to 
fill out cards with full name, date and tees played. 

• Joe Rutherford announced a new feature to the website.  Rules@tlqmc.net will get a response 
from the rules committee. 

• Greg Henry reports that the on course rules seminar held 3/24 was a success with 40 
attendees.  Good responses from those who attended and future seminars will be held. 

• Greg Henry also provided an overview of the rule changes for 2016. 

• Pat Martin announced that new scorecards would be in the Pro Shop by next week.  Tee box 
choices are due by April 11th with play to begin from those choices on April 18th. 

• Neil Cortesi led a discussion on combating slow play.  Self-policing within your foursome was 
the message.  Several new ideas were discussed, but will be tabled for now. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 4:38 


